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News of the Diocese of Baker 

ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI PARISH TO BUILD  
CONVENT FOR SALESIAN SISTERS 

 

   Construction began at the site of the new St. Francis 
of Assisi Catholic Church parish convent home with        
a groundbreaking ceremony on May 27th. Many 
parishioners were in attendance as Father Jose Thomas 
Mudakodiyil and Father Victor Meña blessed the site and 
broke ground with Building Committee members Dennis 
Murphy of Hayden Homes, Dan McLean of Tri-County 
Paving, Crystal Mooney, St. Francis School Principal and 
Kevin Link of SunWest Builders. (Committee members 
not present were John Schimmoller of Re/Max Properties, 
Matt Cohen of CS Construction Co., and Peter Baer of 
Pinnacle Architecture.)   

   

  The home will be the residence of the Salesian Sisters 
of St. John Bosco, who will be arriving from Texas to 
teach in the St. Francis School beginning this fall.  
 The Western Providence of the Salesian Sisters, or 
Daughters of Mary Help of Christians, is a teaching order 
of nuns whose ministries include early childhood, 
elementary and secondary education.  
 Pastor Father Jose Thomas planted at the site of 
foundation a medal of Mary Help of Christians, under 
whose patronage St. John Bosco founded this religious 
order with St. Mary Mozzarello as its co-foundress.  
 We are excited and looking forward to the Salesian 
Sisters of St. John Bosco (officially known as Daughters of 
Mary Help of Christians ï FMA) joining us starting school 
year 2018-19.  ðSubmitted by Peg Moore, Administrative Assistant 
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